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Please note that, as we discussed, if a motor vehicle insurance policy that is in effect
when the law takes effect includes a provision that is in conflict with the provisions in
this bill, the provisions may be held by a court to be an unconstitutional impairment
of contract, at least with respect to that policy.  This potential problem was the reason
an initial applicability provision was included in the previous versions.  It is entirely
possible that no policy currently contains, or will contain at the time that the bill goes
into effect, a provision that is in conflict with the bill.
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